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SAC/SFA/PTO
 North Fork Elementary School
November 02, 2021

Introduction/Welcome: Ms. Mocombe
School Mission and Vision: Read by Mr. Butler

Instructional Initiative and North Fork Four: Ready by Mr. Butler
Approval for October Meeting: Minutes read and approved: Ms. Veal
Principal’s Report: Ms. Robinson
· New employee: Mr. King is the new Teacher Assistant hire for I.D.A.
· Ms. Myers is on leave. Mr. Campo II is the Interim Assistant Principal.
· Jeff Bazos Foundation: Approved by the School Board. This program is for our Early Learners, ages 3- and early 5 years old. Program is to start in 2022. Because all classrooms must have a bathroom, construction will take place in building #1 to install bathrooms. The program is at no cost to the school, parents, or district.
· Report Card Awards Ceremony: This will take place on November 16th on Teams. A planning committee is needed. Flyers will be going home.
· School City: We are currently analyzing the data. Once completed it will be sent out to the teachers.
· Sesir Incident: These are incidents that happen on campus that would be considered a crime if it happened off campus. Unfortunately, we had one incident today.
· Sunshine Committee: We now have a full committee (Ms. Jackson, Ms. Nesbitt, Ms. Hankerson, Ms. Randal, and Ms. Champers). Thanks to Ms. Phillips who served on this committee for the past few years.
Accountability Funds: Mr. Buter
We have $2,000 to spend. We need to collectively decide how these funds will be spent. 
Principal Robinson stated that we want SAC to decide how the money is spent, but we need at least 51% of members to vote. She asked that we tell our members to attend the meeting to have a quorum vote. 
21st Century: Ms. Mocombe
· 21st Century staff will be trained and certified in CPR. 
· Family Day Celebration taking place on Nov. 14, 2021, from 2pm-5pm Delevoe Park in Ft. Lauderdale.
· Recruitment
· Behaviors
· Early/late pick ups
· Clubs
Lions Club International: Mr. Larry Brown
Mr. Brown is the president of the Ft. Lauderdale chapter and have partnered with NFE.  He shared a PowerPoint presentation highlighting some of the services provided to the community such as free eye exams, glasses, and surgeries, hunger relief, diabetes testing, and school supplies. The Lions Club distributes $30 million in grants annually and is one of the world’s largest charitable organizations. 
Next Meeting: January 6, 2022
Mr. Butler closed out the meeting with a short, moving video of “the Teddy Story.”
Adjournment: 4:00pm
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